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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.4 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional 
NSW. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public 
education. 

Planning for an upgrade to Nowra East Public School is currently underway and will focus on 
providing additional permanent teaching space capacity to replace demountables. 

Upcoming site investigations  
From Monday 7 April 2025, contractors will be onsite at Nowra East Public School conducting 
testing and environmental investigative works to inform the planning and design of the upgrade.  

The purpose of these investigations is to obtain information on the conditions underlying the site 
and determine ground conditions to inform the structural design of the buildings. 

Works will take approximately 2 days to complete and be scheduled on 2 consecutive days in April, 
weather permitting. 

Work will take place between 7 am and 4 pm. The work will include the drilling of several boreholes 
and digging test pits with a small excavator. This work is expected to generate some noise.  

The areas where investigations will be conducted will be cordoned off and inaccessible to staff and 
students during the work. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently, and we will minimise 
impacts, including noise, on the community at every opportunity. 

If you have any queries relating to this work, please contact us using the contact information below. 
Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

Keep in touch 
You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/NowraEastPS or by scanning the 
QR code. 
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